
September 9, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

There are a few reminders and some changes that I would like to share with all of you. On 

Thursday and Friday, we held Grade-level assemblies with all students to share some important 

reminders and expectations.  

UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS 

Please remind your child(ren) to wear their full school uniform each day. I have attached a 

document that shows the uniform requirements. This includes all-black shoes. Students may be 

sent home or kept in the office if they are not in uniform. Kindly contact us if you need to 

discuss. We still have some used uniform items available for sale if needed.  

LOCKS, LOCKERS, AND BACKPACKS 

Each student is assigned their own locker. This year, we have purchased a lock for every student 

at no charge. These are the only locks permitted to be used and they are to be kept by your 

child(ren) until they graduate. It is $12 to replace the lock if lost. For school safety, backpacks, 

jackets, and hoodies are not permitted into classrooms. They must be kept inside lockers.  

PARKING LOT 

Parents/Guardians that are picking up their children are asked not to park in front of the school, 

beside the roundabout, nor beside the buses because this is our FIRE ROUTE. Please do not 

park at the rear of the school where our Special Education buses pick up students. Please park 

on the street or come to pick up your child(ren) after 2:30 p.m. once the buses have departed.   

Thank you for your attention to this. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Sophia Maloney     

Principal        
  

 cc School Trustees 
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1. Short sleeve uniform – layering long sleeve shirts underneath does not follow uniform guidelines. 

2. Long sleeve uniform – suitable for colder days. If you are still cold, you may bundle-up with a short or 

long sleeve shirt underneath the long sleeve uniform. 

3. Zip-up sweater – not a uniform item by itself. Only to be worn on top of #1 or #2 on cold days. 

4. McCarthy Pants with school logo 

5. All Black Shoes – white sole shoes are not allowed 

On a cold day, consider wearing an undershirt + long sleeve uniform + zip-up sweater. Additional hoodies or 

jackets are to be stored in lockers. They are non-uniform items that are off limits inside the building.  
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